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BANK HOLIDAY 

Monday 19th September has been declared a 

Bank Holiday for the funeral of Queen Elizabeth 

II. The School will be closed on this day. 

SAINT CUTHBERT STOPS IN CAMBOIS 

 

On Monday 19th September Pilgrims walking 

from Durham Cathedral on their way to 

Lindisfarne will be stopping in Cambois to talk 

about their journey. 

Local residents, especially children and their 

families, are most welcome to come to join in 

and share refreshments. 

Time: 9.45 – 10.15am on Monday 

19th September  

Place: St. Andrew’ s Church, 

Cambois 

All Welcome! 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

                                                                                             

 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

o Every Monday – Swimming Year 6 (one half) 

 

o Every Wednesday – Swimming Year 6 (one half) 

 

o Every Thursday – Swimming Years 1 & 2 (alternate weeks) 

 

o Every Thursday – Surf School Year 5 

 

o PE Days –  

o Early Years – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 3 & 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday and Friday 

 

o 19th September – School Closed – Bank Holiday for the Queen’s 

funeral 

o  

o 22nd September – Flu Vaccine  

 

o 21st October – School closed for half term 

 

o 31st October – School re-opens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SURF SCHOOL 

 

Children in Year 5 will be attending 

Surf School every Thursday 

10:00am – 12:00pm. Letters have 

been sent home with more 

information about this.  


